
     
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
Half term is almost upon us and we have finished with a fantastic variety of Halloween 
costumes throughout the school. 
 
We were approached this morning by 19.01 Catering company who are situated on the industrial estate 
in Pegswood. They have very kindly offered to supply those children in school who receive Free School 
Meals with packed lunches over the course of next week. We have been in contact with those families it 
affects and you should have received a Dojo message. We would like to thank Dan of 19.01 Catering for 
this extremely kind gesture.   
 
School Admissions 
There are still a number of Year 6 parents and carers that have not yet applied for a Secondary place for 
their child. This has to be done before 31st October otherwise any application after this date will be 
classed as late. You may then not get your first choice of Secondary school. 
 
Parents’/Carers’ Evening 
We are still working on a system that would allow you to book a slot online, but we are hoping to hold 
these during the second and third weeks back after half term. You will be informed when the system for 
booking a phone slot is in place. 
 
Covid tests 
If anyone in your immediate family takes a test for Coronavirus during the half term holiday, please can 
you inform us via the email address at the end of this paragraph. Please can you inform us of the result – 
whether it is positive or negative. Please don’t phone school and leave a message, as these phones will 
not be manned during half term. Please also don’t email the admin address as this will also no be looked 
at. The email address to send information about testing is: 
 

covid@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

 
It has been a very different first half term of the school year to anything we’ve known before. The hard 
work that the whole school community has put in to ensure systems that are in place have been 
followed is a credit to everyone – thank you.  
 
Enjoy a slightly different half term to normal. School reopens on Monday 2nd November. 
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